
 

  

Reference No.: OVCA-20-21-06 
 
September 25, 2020 
 
 
To:   All Deans, Directors, Vice Deans/Asst. Director, and Program Directors   
 
     Through: Channels 
 
 
From:   Juanito O. Cabanias, LPT, PhD 
   Vice Chancellor 
 
 
Subject: Conduct of Asynchronous Classes on September 28-30, 2020 
 

 
In anticipation of the possible impact of the conduct of system maintenance of PLDT and other internet 
service providers beginning September 26, 2020 until September 30, 2020, the Office of the Vice 
Chancellor for Academics would like to inform you that all classes from September 28 to September 30, 
2020 shall be conducted asynchronously. There shall be offline activities only and no synchronous 
sessions. As regards the preliminary examinations and Saturday classes, if there are still schedules this 
September 26, 2020, these activities may be rescheduled anytime as assessed by the Deans and 
Program Directors concerned in coordination with The Registrar.  
 
 
For widest dissemination. 
 
 
Thanks a lot. 
 
 
 


